Attention writers and students grades 5-12!
Author and professional speaker Jessie Mae Hodsdon is now offering a

writing mentorship program...

When? The program meets from 3:30-5:30pm on Mondays: January 7, February 4, April 1, and May 6.
Where? 319 Union St., Bangor, ME, 04401.
Cost? Only $50 for the whole semester!

Deadline for enrollment: December 20, 2011.

What to expect: 10-18 students interested in short story or novel writing will meet with Jessie Mae to

learn about topics such as “Where do I start?”, “Help! I'm stuck.”, “Keeping Readers Interested”, and

“How to end—gracefully.” They will begin work on a novel or short story.

On the Saturday before the meeting students can submit two pages of a short story or a chapter of a
novel for review and feedback by Jessie Mae. The first part of class will be a lecture with question-and-
answer time. The second part will be an opportunity for the students to write, ask questions, and receive

one-on-one feedback on submitted work.

Jessie Mae is keeping the class small to give your students the attention they deserve. Students enrolled
in the class should make a true effort to write in between classes and apply themselves to a short story

or novel.

How to enroll: Email rebirthpublishing@issym.com to confirm there is still space available in the class.

Then send check or money order to Rebirth Publishing at 319 Union St., Bangor, ME, 04401. Questions

can be directed to the email address above or you can call 207-478-3236.

Please note: A minimum of ten students must be enrolled. Other times and dates may be
available. Email rebirthpublishing@issym.com to find out more.
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